
 

The CNMV reminds shareholders of Mediaset España Comunicación, S.A., as a 

consequence of the submission today, 7 June 2022, of the application for 

authorization of the modification of characteristics of the share purchase and 

exchange takeover bid for Mediaset España Comunicación, S.A. launched by MFE-

MEDIAFOREUROPE N.V., pursuant to Article 31(4) of Spanish Royal Decree 

1066/2007 on takeover bids, that of the acceptance period which was originally in 

force from 30 May 2022 until 28 June 2022, included, has been suspended.  

 

In the moment of the pronouncement regarding the aforementioned application 

for authorisation of the modification, a new acceptance period will be informed. 

The previous paragraphs are a translation of the original announcement in Spanish for information purposes only. 

 

 
SUSPENSION OF THE ACCEPTANCE PERIOD FOR THE TAKEOVER BID 

FOR MEDIASET ESPAÑA COMUNICACIÓN, S.A. SUBMITTED BY MFE-

MEDIAFOREUROPE N.V. 

Tuesday, 7 June 2022 


